
The I-84 Danbury Project is hosting its final series of 
public information meetings in June and July as part of 
the Planning and Environmental Linkages (PEL) Study.

Come learn about the study results, including potential 
improvements to reduce congestion and improve  

mobility in the I-84 corridor.
Share your feedback during the meetings or by July 

22, 2025, at info@i84danbury.com, 860-594-2020, or 
i84danbury.com/comment.

To request mailed information, contact Kevin Burnham, 
P.E., at kevin.burnham@ct.gov or 860-594-3485.

I-84 Danbury  
Wants Your Input!

i84Danbury.com

Public Information Meetings 
Connecticut Department of Transportation (CTDOT) is 
hosting two Public Information Meetings in June & July 
2025 for the I-84 Danbury Planning and Environment 
Linkages (PEL) Study.

Your input matters!  
Visit the study website for more information and to 
register for the virtual Public Information Meeting:  
i84danbury.com/upcoming-meetings

Open House 
Thursday, June 26, 2025  

Western Connecticut State University  
Student Center 

Room 202 
181 White Street, Danbury 5 – 7 p.m.

Virtual 
Tuesday, July 8, 2025 

12 – 1:30 p.m.

https://www.i84danbury.com/upcoming-meetings/

